Broome Parish Council

www.broomeparishcouncil@outlook.com
The parish council, since the corona lock down, has been holding “virtual” meetings via email. Councillors have not felt this method satisfactory, it does not really allow for proper discussion so, following all the relevant guidelines the September meeting was held as usual at Broome Village Hall although it was not possible to allow our parish residents to attend, due to the current restrictions.

Now we have “the rule of 6” So, with the latest restrictions it appears that we can still hold our meetings in the village hall, with plenty of distance between us albeit still without the public. As you know, the first 15 minutes of each council meeting is to give members of the public the opportunity to ask questions concerning items on the agenda or to ask for new items to be added to the next meeting’s agenda. 

So, our next Parish Council meeting will be Thursday 5th November, the public unfortunately will be excluded, unless of course there is a drastic change in favour. The Agenda will be published Monday / Tuesday  26/27 October Please any questions regarding agenda or items to be considered contact the Parish Clerk @ broomeparishcouncil@outlook.com your items will be discussed by council and will be minuted and replied to.

Notice Re  Remembrance Sunday at Broome Village Hall. Due to new covid developments, the Remembrance Service on the 8th November is cancelled.

Fred Hartwell

Chairman.

